GOVERNMENT OF ROMANIA
MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT AND FORESTS
Cabinet of the Minister

No : SdS—Q JLB./ 03 0(?' -20/0

Ref:  Investment proposal for Decommissioning of Units 1 to 4 at Kogloduy NPP

Dear Ms. Karadjova,

We have the pleasure to inform you that we received both your address no. 26-00-939,
dated 01.07.2010 and the notification form, on paper and on electronic format (CD),
concerning the Investment proposal for Decommissining of Units 1 to 4 at Kozloduy NPP.

In response to the notification, we would like to inform you that Romania will participate
in the transboundary environmental impact assessment procedure regarding this project.

The received notification will be disseminated to the Romanian competent authorities and
public, and the comments and the proposals will be submitted to you in order to be
answered in the EIA Report. The comments on the notification and our contribution to
the ToR for EIA for the Bulgarian project, will be transmitted to you after 15" August
2010.

After consulting the EIA Report, Romania and Bulgaria must agree on the date and the
venue of the public hearing for this project.

Ms. Nona KARADJOVA
Minister
Ministry of Environment and Water, Republic of Bulgaria

12, Libertatii Boulevard, sector 5, RO — 040129, Bucharest
http://www.mmediu.ro
Tel. + 40 21 3160246, Fax. +40 21 3124227
e-mail: cabinet.ministru@mmediu.ro




GOVERNMENT OF ROMANIA
MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT AND FORESTS

Cabinet of the Minister

Looking forward to receive all the necessary information that will ensure the Romanian
participation in the transboundary environmental impact assessment procedure regarding
this project, please accept, Ms. Minister the assurance of my highest consideration and
esteem.

Yours sincerely,

Laszlé- BORBELY
~ MINISTER
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